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I cannot believe how the summer has flown by so fast! It feels 

like just a few days ago it was the first day of camp and you 

were just meeting your counselors for the first time! I mean, 

has it really been seven weeks since the start of our summer 

adventure? Have we really finished all our overnights, boating 

trips, tubing, caving, ice skating, exploring and more? It’s so 

difficult to say goodbye so soon! 

 
Aside from all the great field trips and activities we do in camp, 

there is something else that was truly awesome to see, 

something I will take with me even after we say goodbye for 

now, and that is seeing how you all grew throughout the 

summer. Watching you all sit together, play together, talk 

together, and watching true friendships take shape before my 

eyes, was truly a gift. Whether it was seeing you talking in the 

hallways, cheering with all your heart, or taking care of each 

other, your middos made my heart swell with pride! 

 
So, when it is freezing cold outside in middle of January, think 

about those fun days in camp, think about your friends, send your 

counselor a message, and tap into the great energy that grew 

inside of you this summer. I have no doubt 

that it will bring you lots of warmth. :) 

 
Have a phenomenal school Year 

ANd a Shana Tovah! 

 
Very Truly Yours, 
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Dear CGI,

























THANKS PIONEERS!





I       CGI
It seems like yesterday that Noah and the shleppers were unpacking camp storage into Donges Bay 
and I was setting up the office…. It took a week or two for me to learn the ins and outs of how things 
are done around here - how the coolers get out in the morning, how fruit and chips and salsa are the 
way to go, how every bus for every trip needs to be stocked with bins, coolers, snack and sunscreen, 
how wristbands make every trip feel like going to an amusement park, and how it just isn’t CGI 
without Avremi… I was struck how the staff from within the Milwaukee community were part of this 
big CGI family where each one was able to teach me so much about the camp and it was clear that 
as they walked in on that first day of camp, they were home again.  A little about my own Camp Gan 
Israel history….the only day camp I ever went to was the CGI near me and as a kid, I remember saying 
that I would never leave - I’ll go from JC to counselor to head counselor to manager….which I did (just 
in different locations)! But of the different CGIs I have been apart of, there is none like CGI Milwaukee 
where the campers and staff are as dedicated to the camp as camp is dedicated to them. That loyalty 
and dedication in both directions is what I had been looking for in a CGI since I was a kid and that is 
what I found in the CGI Milwaukee family. 
 
Talking about loyalty….give it up for the BEST SHLEPPERS CGI MILWAUKEE HAS EVER SEEN IN THE 
HISTORY OF SHLEPPERS!!! Our 2018 shlepper crew of Mory, Jakie, Solomon, Dovie, and Edward were 
award winning in their dedication to doing literary whatever had to be done for camp to run 
smoothly. They were often three steps ahead of me, having coolers out, lunch ready, trip stuff next to 
the buses and snack prepared before I could blink! They were always ready to take on the random 
needs of the moment - whether it was running things from place to place, bagging ice, or mopping up 
some water so kids don’t trip. A day could not have gone by without them and what I am most 
appreciative of is their unrelenting positive attitude, happy to do it all! Our dear camp has an 
incredible team of people who make things happen - Misia in the shul office, Noah with lunch and 
shopping (and oh so much more!), SARA my AWESOME assistant who was there by my side for 
anything and everything, and our SUPER DUPER head counselors Bracha and Leah (with all girls 
bunks and younger boys) and Yossi (with the older boys) who are the real reasons this summer was 
such a success (I mean that!) - their dedication to the campers and counselors alike made an 
environment where everyone felt taken care of and knew that everything would go smoothly. Thank 
you to our specialty people: our art instructor Morah Gavi, our sports instructor Mrs. Millicovsky, Sam 
and Ariel for more sports, and our choice instructors - Hillary (veggie orchestra and wood carving), 
Shaindy (mini chefs), and Dan (chess) -- you all made camp so exciting! 
 
After all the walkie talkie fun, trips to the office for ice packs and bandaids,  bus trips galore, and 
matzah and jelly breaks, what makes all the hard work that goes into camp so worth it is the big 
smiles on kids faces at the end of an amazing day. I recognize that making sure things are in place is 
not what makes the kids cheer and skip from activity to activity but rather it is the love and care 
that their counselors give them and therefore, I want to thank the counselors and JCs for making all 
of camp worthwhile by giving this year’s campers a grand ole time. And as everybody knows, the 
magic of this camp comes from Avremi and Shaindy who dedicate their whole year to making these 
seven weeks the highlight of the Jewish Milwaukee community for kids and parents alike. 
 
 
 
P.S. Great job to all the kids who filled out the back of the newsletters for prizes! It was so nice having 
visitors to my office other than for bandaids! ;) 
                                                                                           

HEY CGI Milwaukee!

With Love,                        :)Becky Miller
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